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April 28,1980

Mr. Stephen M. Pave
Boswell and Pave
235 Catalonia Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Coral Gables. FL 33134 TO F0IA-80-197

Dear Mr. Pave:

This is in response to your letter of April 3,1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all available information on
Gaensel Mining Industries, Crestline Industries, Helmut Gaensel, and
U.S. Ventere Capital Corporation.

Our search indicates that the NRC has no documents subject to your
request. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact
me on (301) 492-7211.

Sincerely, ,
// -

J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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